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 When the March winds blow 
We all know- 

That spring will soon arrive, 
We will CHEER, 

When buds appear 
For all nature is alive. 

 

 
The cold wintery days hopefully will end, and the windy days will begin‼ 
Blustery gusts will whirl our hats and, of course, our treasured art work as we race to 
and from the parking lot.  The days will be growing longer and we’ll all turn into 
weather watchers to see if our new month of March roars in like a lion and goes out 
like a lamb. 
 
Since we are not able to follow our normal procedure for parent conferences, please 
contact your child’s teacher with any concerns. 
 
We are hoping the weather continues to get warmer, so we can have our traditional 
leprechaun hunt.  The children will follow clues left by the “tricky Leprechaun” 
hoping to catch him.  We haven’t been able to find him so far, but that does not keep 
us from enjoying a surprise at the end of the hunt.  Please check your child’s calendar 
for their hunt day and any special instructions the teacher may have. 

 
I would like to thank everyone for spreading the word about Meadow Flower. 
Registration for next year was successful.  I still have openings in the Pre-K 
Enrichment class. Please call the school office if you would like any information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
REMINDERS 
 
1. Inclement weather - You will only receive an email if we close school. 
 I DO NOT do delayed openings. If the borough has a delayed opening, 

I will decide to open or close. 
2. If your child will be attending Meadow Flower in the fall and you have their 

yearly physical scheduled, the physical form can be downloaded from the web 
site. 

3. Tuition payment # 8 is due March 1st. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


